
Dear council members, 

 

As a lifelong resident of the State of Minnesota, I am appalled that you would even consider banning a 

Presidential Candidate from the City! It is absolutely absurd to think that you have the power to ban a 

law-abiding, tax-paying, American citizen! Mr. Trump has every RIGHT to visit the City of St. Paul as any 

other citizen or visitor! Banning him for your own personal agendas is not constitutional! The last time I 

checked, our RIGHT TO FREEDOM OF SPEECH IS PROTECTED BY THE UNITED STATES CONSTITUTION! I'm 

not sure what you're trying to accomplish with this completely biased agenda item of banning Mr. 

Trump, but you are making a mockery of the City and the State! It is truly embarrassing to be 

represented by people such as yourselves who would even consider such a ridiculously uncalled for ban 

on a person who has done nothing but express his own personal opinions! I hope that time isn't wasted 

on this non-issue so that you will prove that our tax dollars are not wasted completely on absurdities 

such as this! Stop making Minnesota look worse than it already does (the breeding ground for 

terrorists). If this ban does "pass", how will you feel if Mr. Trump does win the Presidency??!!  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kari Miller 

651-675-6001 

 


